
-----Original Message----- 

From: McNeill, Alastair  

Sent: 31- Jan- 11 15:37 
To:  

Subject: FW:  

Sarah Vaughan  
  
Thank you  for your email of 27 January 2011. 
  
We will treat your response as part of the response to the current public consultation and 
place it on the web. The Council will take account of your comments in preparing the draft 
Land Allocations document. 
  
Regards 
  
Alastair McNeill  
Principal Development Plans Officer  
South Lakeland District Council  
01539 717352  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Simon and Sarah Vaughan 

Sent: 27- Jan- 11 20:58 

To: Development Plans 
Subject:  

  
I write with regard to MAP 4 2 of 2 - Milnthorpe Village Centre. 
  
There is an error on the map.  You  have Mallow House down which should be Number 25 - Stoneleigh and 
number 25 should be Mallow House. 
  
As owners of Stoneleigh we would advise that even though the property is currently being used as offices, it 

would be extremely detrimental to the building if this remained in your proposed catchment area of retail. 

 The property was originally a home and would lend itself in the future to provide housing.  If the current 
business decided to move from these premises or to close the business, we would find it extremely difficult if 

not impossible, to attract a similar type of business, as in a retail environment, office space is the only viable 
option for this property.   
  
We would ask that you not include this building in the retail catchment area in order that the property has the 
option in the future to provide local housing. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Sarah Vaughan 
Trustee 
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